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Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited change of balance date  

Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited (the Company) has decided to change its balance date from 
31 July to 30 September. The change will take effect following the completion of the 
Company’s financial year ending 31 July 2020 and is being made to align the Company’s 
balance date with the balance date adopted by its ultimate holding company, Nufarm 
Limited.   

As a result, the next financial reporting period for the Company will be for a transitional 
period commencing 1 August 2020 and ending 30 September 2020 and reports will be 
prepared on this basis. Thereafter, the Company’s financial reporting periods will be for a full 
12 months ending on 30 September in each year. 
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